Mr. Wang Hong’an, Deputy Director General of The Industry and
Information Technology Department of Shaanxi visited WCC

On 24 June, Mr. Wang Hong’an, Deputy Director General of The Industry and Information
Technology Department of Shaanxi, Mr. Zhang Ming, Division Director and Mr. Jia
Xiaogang, Deputy Division Director of Raw Material Department as well as Mr. Gao Xiang,
Division Director of Electronic Information and Software Service Department visited WCC.
Mr. Tian Zhunjun, CEO of WCC, Mr. Wang Jianli, Mr. Wang Jiujun, Deputy CEOs, etc.
warmly welcomed the officials.

Accompanied by WCC CEO Mr. Tian Zhenjun, they visited WCC’s exhibition hall,
production schedule center and conference hall, and got a detailed understanding of the
operation of WCC in 1H 2014. The officials also investigated our informatization
construction and highly affirmed our work on it. They also proposed some suggestions on
how to improve the informatization construction and expressed that will further provide
great support to us in future.




